Pana Administration and School Board
National FFA Convention 2018

The Pana FFA would like permission to travel to the National FFA
Convention held in Indianapolis, Indiana on October 24™ for an
overnight trip and would return on October 26*. Plans are
currently to take five FFA members (Chase Temmen, and Amanda
Hall others to be determined) in a school mini-van, chaperoned by
myself and my wife (Ramona).

Plans are to:

* hear motivational speakers and retiring addresses from the
National Officers

* visit the career show, science fair
* set personal and chapter goals
* go to the concert (Wed night)

* have fun and spend time bonding as an officer team

Brian Wood

Pana FFA Advisor



